

Linda M. Morad Councillor at Large City Council President 2016, 2018 & 2019

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: 508-979-1451

July 27, 2021

Fort Taber – Fort Rodman Historical Association, Inc. William Niedzwiedz, President 100 Rodney French Blvd.
New Bedford, MA 02744

Dear President Niedzwiedz:

Please extend my sincere thanks to the members of the Board of Directors and dedicated volunteers of the Fort Taber – Fort Rodman Historical Association, Inc. for your kind invitation to participate in the dedication ceremony to honor of former President Joseph E. Langlois last weekend. I was so honored that you thought to include me an invited guest.

Unfortunately I was unable to attend, in that I had a previous family commitment which conflicted with the timeframe of the event. However I wanted to add my heartfelt thanks to you and the members of the Board for recognizing former President Langlois with this honor. As you know, Joe was a tireless advocate who unselfishly served the museum with heart and soul for over sixteen years. This is a wonderful tribute to his leadership and dedication to the Military Museum.

And again my sincere thanks for your invitation to join you at the dedication last weekend. I look forward to visiting the Museum, seeing you and the other museum volunteers in the near future.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Morad Councillor At Large